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Assistant Professor of Caucasus School of Business, Lasha Arevadze, participated in the International 
Week of the Krakow University of Economics within the framework of the ERASMUS+ academic staff 
mobility program from May 25 to May 30. 

During the week, representatives from around 30 countries took part in thematic workshops focused on 
the challenges of global business operations and the role of universities and educational systems in 
shaping business as a global operations hub. The event also included the sharing of best practices for 
implementing successful research projects, among other topics. 

The week coincided with the 100th anniversary of the Krakow University of Economics. In connection with 
this milestone, participants engaged in various events that discussed the role of Krakow’s educational 
ecosystem in the city’s development as a hub for high-tech business operations. The discussions also 
addressed the need to prepare professionals with interdisciplinary skills in light of current and future 
challenges. 

The academic staff mobility was important not only for knowledge sharing but also for establishing 
connections with faculty from other universities, which will contribute to the internationalization of 
research and the exchange of best practices in the future. 

 


